
Happy Holidays!
I wanted to take the time to 
update everyone on what an 
exciting year this has been for 
me. I hope that this letters 
comes with a blessed and 
wonderful holiday season. 
Happy Holidays and Happy 
New Year! - Tom
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Contact:

Please use the Contact Webby 
form located at 
www.webbyaquatics.com to 
reach me.

2007 has been a year with lots of  changes and excitement. This March, I officially 
became a home owner. I purchased a small one bedroom, one bath condo in 
Orlando, FL that gives me a commute to work that is less than 15 minutes. I 
couldn’t be happier and am excited to finally be a homeowner!

Along with the changes in living, I have made several changes with work in the last 
year. In June, I left the Main Street Operations Team at the Magic Kingdom after 
two years to join and elite group of  Cast Members on what is called the Dream 
Squad. The Dream Squad are mini-ambassadors for Walt Disney Parks and 
Resorts and the Disney Dreams Giveaway. Each day I would go to work with the 
sole purpose of  making dreams come true for our guests. Some dreams as small as 
just talking with a guest to give that insider tip for seeing fireworks to big dreams 
such as a $500 shopping spree or a night in Cinderella Castle. This was an 
amazing experience with lots of  great memories to last forever. Dream Squad 
though is not where I will be ending this year. 

In late August, I took a role with Disney Destinations based in Celebration, FL as 
Ticket Fulfillment Coordinator. I work in the corporate office of  Walt Disney 
World Ticketing and help coordinate the production and distribution for Walt 
Disney World Guest and all Cast Member Complimentary Tickets for the entire 
Walt Disney Company. This role has given me a chance to experience the side of  
Disney away from our Guests and has given me a new appreciation for what our 
Guests mean for our Company and our Cast.

Work aside, I had the opportunity to join Mom, Dad and Tim in a week vacation 
to Paris, France. I had an amazing time traveling again as a family and even got a 
chance to see an old friend from my days on Main Street, USA when I visited 
Disneyland Resort Paris. The museums were fun but I had fun picturing the Da 
Vinci code while touring several of  the landmarks.

Here’s to a wonderful and magical 2008!
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